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To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
Re; Medicare Dental Scheme 
 
 
 
I am writing this submission in favour of not penalising dentists who operate in good faith when 
treating patients under the Medicare dental program. 
 
I think that the majority of dentists have behaved correctly and that many dentists have been 
wrongly scapegoated for minor administrative errors. 
 
The legislation should be to protect dentists who have provided correct dental treatment and not 
penalised for administrative errors. 
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

Mrs Jaye Mosarevski 
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